Ontario Police Provincial provinciale Police de l'Ontario



Municipal Policing Bureau Bureau des services policiers des municipalités

777 Memorial Ave. Orillia ON L3V 7V3

777, avenue Memorial Orillia ON L3V 7V3

Tel: 705 329-6140 Fax: 705 330-4191 Tél.: 705 329-6140 Téléc.: 705 330-4191

File Reference: 612-20

September 30, 2021

Dear Mayor/Reeve/CAO/Treasurer,

Please find attached the OPP municipal policing 2022 Annual Billing Statement package.

This year's billing package includes a statement for the 2020 year-end reconciliation. The final cost adjustment calculated as a result of the 2020 annual reconciliation has been included as an adjustment to the amount being billed to the municipality during the 2022 calendar year.

Please note the COVID pandemic restrictions significantly reduced the requirements for court security and prisoner transportation (CSPT) during 2020. The majority of OPP-policed municipalities have 2020 reconciled CSPT costs which are less than the Ministry of the Solicitor General's 2020 CSPT grant program allocation. The OPP will be advising each municipality of the credit to be issued for the remainder of the 2021 CSPT grant, (net of any 2020 grant overallocation), in a separate email to be sent by October 1, 2021. The Ministry of Solicitor General has not provided the OPP with information regarding the 2022 CSPT grant program to date. When this information becomes available we will advise municipalities via email.

The final reconciliation of the 2022 annual costs will be included in the 2024 Annual Billing Statement.

For more detailed information on the 2022 Annual Billing Statement package please refer to the resource material available on opp.ca/billingmodel. Further, the Municipal Policing Bureau will be hosting a webinar information session in November. An email invitation will be forwarded to the municipality advising of the session date.

If you have questions about the Annual Billing Statement please email OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@OPP.ca.

Yours truly,

Phil Whitton Superintendent

Phil Batha

Commander, Municipal Policing Bureau